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Keep the flame burning for generations to come! What better way to support Phi U, and 
recall your fond memories, than to establish a legacy gift. Any donor can make a legacy gift 

--regardless of current assets or income.  

Phi Upsilon Omicron Educational Foundation is pleased to announce the establishment of the 
Candle Society for such gifts. Members who choose to remember Phi U in their will, or other 

planned gift, will become members of this Society and leave a true legacy of their Phi U 
experience.

You may designate how your gift will be used such as for a fellowship, scholarship, or award 
(guidelines apply) or in any other manner you choose. As a member of the Candle Society, you 
will receive a pin, be recognized at Conclave, and acknowledged in The Candle as well as on the 

Phi U web site.  

But perhaps more importantly, you will support a cause and honor something about which you 
are passionate. You will be giving “forward” and ensuring that future FCS students enjoy the same 

experiences you had. Your gift will be a living reminder of your contributions to FCS and to the 
circle of friendship in Phi U.

Lastly, legacy gifts offer the opportunity to build charitable purposes into an overall financial or 
estate plan. In other words, they just make good financial sense.

To join the Candle Society, receive a brochure or just to seek additional information, 
please contact the Phi Upsilon Omicron National Office.
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